
 
 
Philanthropic Division Report – January 2024 
 
PAC 
Events 
Registration is open for Wine for Water on Saturday, March 9, 2024. The event will be at the Bindery in 
McMinnville, OR.  Hope to see you there! Wine For Water 2024 (constantcontact.com) 
 
Golf Tournaments 
Save the Dates! Watch the website for updates. 
South Sound Subsection – July 12, 2024 at Oakbrook Golf Course 
NW Oregon Subsection – July 19, 2024 at Gresham Golf Course 

 
E&T 
Operator Certification Scholarship Fund is nearing final steps to going live, look for more information in 
the February E-Newsletter! 

 
Scholarship  
The scholarship committee is transitioning leadership this year. Applications are now open for the 2024 
scholarships, letters have been sent out to local colleges and universities.  
PNWS-AWWA Scholarships & Application - PNWS-AWWA - Drinking Water Management & Resources 
for Northwest Professionals 
 

http://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/event?oeidk=a07ek2m8tyna84b0c51&llr=fdcbrhjab
https://www.pnws-awwa.org/pnws-events/networking-events/
https://www.pnws-awwa.org/careers/scholarship-application/
https://www.pnws-awwa.org/careers/scholarship-application/
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